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ANNOUNCEMENT 

SOLID--LIQUID SEPARATION 
6-9 September 1977 

The Institution of Chemical Engineers is sponsoring an extended course on Solid-Liquid 
Separation to be held at the University of Bradford from 6-9 September 1977. 

The course is intended for chemical engineers and graduates in related disciplines such as 
chemistry and mineral processing who are seeking a concise coverage of the essential principles 
and recent developments of importance in the subject. The lectures will be given by a group of 
international specialists and practical demonstrations of some equipment will be included. 

Further information may be obtained from Dr. L. Svarovsky, School of Powder Technology, 
University of Bradford, Bradford BD7 1DP, W. Yorks, U.K. 
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